
From: Heather Roper 
Sent: 22 June 2022 23:55 
To: Licensing Enquiries <Licensing.Enquiries@westlancs.gov.uk> 
Subject: Premises Licence Application; Ormskirk Market Limited 
 

 
To: West Lancashire Borough Council Licensing Authority 
 
Re: Licencing Representation relating to Ormskirk Market Limited Premises License 
Application 
 
From: Heather Roper and Nick Jones 
Address:  
Email:  
Date: 22nd June 2022 
 
We are local residents living within the vacinity of the Ormskirk Market premises and are 
opposed to certain elements of the application. 
 

Objectives: 
Prevention of Public Nuisance 

Prevention of Crime and Disorder 

We have been residing in our current address for the last 16 years and based on experience 
with previous other licenced properties on Moorgate, we have significant concerns over this 
application. 
 
The prime concern is in relation to the late night refreshment licence. Please note that the 
proposal is for provision of refreshments both inside and outside. The location of the 
property is close to many residential properties and our lives will be massively affected by 
the late night/early morning noise on a proposed regular basis.  
When the Arriba and Alpine clubs were operational, we regularly had issue with noise 
nuisence both from loud music and public disturbances. We had to call the police on a 
regular basis. If the Ormskirk Market premises are allowed to stay open until Midnight and 
2am we know that this noise will go on for an unacceptably late time. Noise at and after 
closing time will also be a potential public nuisance problem. 
 
 
Crime and Disorder is also a concern. Increased potential for drug problems and fighting 
cannot be ignored. Again relating to previous experiences from the previous clubs, Police 
had to be involved on numerous occasions. 
 
We trust that all issues highlighted will be taken into careful consideration and we eagarly 
await the outcome. 
Regards, 
 
 



Heather Roper  
Nick Jones 
 
 


